
If you have a valid U of A parking permit or a one-day visitor permit, you can park in the lots 
marked with a black dot at 5 p.m.  
 

 
 
If you do not have a UA permit, you can use the metered parking spots along Arkansas 
Avenue (noted as a red line on the map above) for nearest parking. The Harmon Garage and 
Garland Garage also have metered parking, but it is a larger walk (~10 minutes). You can 
also purchase a one-day parking permit here to access the lots mentioned above. 

https://parking.uark.edu/parking-services/parking-permits/how-to-obtain-a-visitor-parking-permit/

